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Our mission is to PROTECT by courageously standing between evil and good with honor, while 

striving to SERVE with respect—always putting others before self. 

Send in questions, comments, ideas to The 

Henderson at  

SONewsletter@tarrantcounty.com 

3rd Quarterly Award of Excellence 

On October  11th, TCSO held their 3rd Quarterly Award of Excellence cere-

mony of the year. Each quarter, TCSO celebrates team members who have re-

ceived promotions or awards, such as a Life Saving or Commendation medal.  

The Quarterly Awards are a time for team members to be honored for their 

hard work and dedication. Family members are welcome and encouraged to 

come so that they can be a part of the celebration.  

The Quarterly Award of Excellence is awarded each quarter to employees who 

consistently display great work ethic, attitude, and dedication. The award was 

introduced by Sheriff Waybourn upon taking office.  

In January 2019, TCSO will be holding it’s Annual Banquet, where previous 

Quarterly Award Winners can potentially win their division’s annual award. 

Family members 

are encouraged to 

come to the award 

ceremonies so that 

they can also      

celebrate their   

family members 

achievements. 

Got Any Questions? 

Have you ever wanted to ask a cop a question? Send us your questions and we will 

have the Sheriff, chiefs and various law enforcement personnel reply in our next 

issue.  

Likewise, if you are an employee at TCSO and want to ask your boss a question, 

send it in! 

One Month Only 

Your eyes are not deceiving you. Tarrant County Sheriff’s 

Office team members are growing out their beards despite 

being in uniform. TCSO is participating in No Shave No-

vember for a good cause. To be able to grow out their 

beards, participants are donating to the Tarrant County Law 

Enforcement Memorial, a memorial that is set to be built on 

the lawn of the 1895 Courthouse remembering our fallen 

officers.  
Thanks to these beards and the beards of others, 

TCSO has been able to raise over $17,000       

towards the memorial. 


